
January 11, 2021

In consideration of  the continuing Covid-19 pandemic, the Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met on 
the N8NBL repeater (146.97) for the January meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by president Mike Richards  WD8BTI.
Checkins were made by 9 operators.

Minutes of the December 14 meeting were read by Secretary John W8IDW - approved as read.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW and approved as offered.

No 50-50 drawing was conducted. 

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

The Klub T-shirt order has been delivered in total per Earl KB8HRG.

Jane N8MOW sent fruit baskets to the following members:  Jerry Yancy; Fred Nulter; Jennia Dooley; 
Mike / Darlene Lenhart and Sophia Davy family.

NEW BUSINESS: 

John W8IDW reported that the 146.97 repeater coordination paperwork and fee has been submitted 
for 2021.

Mesh network comments by Conard KE8HLU.

John commented on the two locations that Klub contact info appears on the web:  ARRL club 
information page and WVSARC (https://www.qsl.net/wvsarc/wv_clubs.html)

Earl KB8HRG commented that any Klub member can acquire an W8PAR email. 

MISC: 

Ken WA8LLM is scheduled as net control for 1/12/2021.

The motion was made by Bob KB8EFB to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded

https://www.qsl.net/wvsarc/wv_clubs.html

